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St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement
Twenty-seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time
5th October 2025

The upcoming meeting of the St. Ignatius Chapel senior group
will be held on October 8 (coming Wednesday) from 2:30 PM
to 4:00 PM in the Faber Room on the first floor of St. Ignatius
Chapel. Registration can be made at the Chapel Office.

The volunteer group of our chapel will hold a lantern riddle
event to celebrate the Mid-Autumn Festival today. The riddles
will be displayed along both sides of the church corridor, and
all parishioners are warmly invited to participate. There will be
prizes after the event.

The above announcements are posted at the chapel
entrances and have been uploaded to the chapel's website.
For inquiries, please visit the chapel office or call 2359 4407.
God Bless!



